
 

   

  

 

Mass Schedule 

Weekdays ............................. 6:45 a.m. 

Saturday  ................................... 8 a.m. 

Sunday Liturgy 

Saturday .................................... 5 p.m. 

Sunday ... 8:30 & 10:30 a.m.,.5:30 p.m. 

Adoration Chapel Hours 
Open 24 hours / 7 days a week 
For more information contact Frank    
Renshaw at 763-745-3484 

Parish Office Hours 

Monday-Friday ..... 7:30 a.m.-4:30 p.m. 

 

Anointing/Emergency (after hours) 
Please call 763-233-0259 for assistance. 

Nursery 
Available on Sundays at 8:30/10:30 a.m.  
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January 21, 2018  • 3nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Holy Name Against Hunger 

A Community Service Project 

Jan. 31, 2018 
 

On Jan. 31, Holy Name of Jesus will host a food-packing event in the 
gym. Impact Lives, a humanitarian food-aid organization, will facilitate 
this event. HNOJ School students will pack food during the school day. 
HNOJ parishioners and families are invited to pack food in 45-minute 
shifts from 4 p.m. to 7:45 p.m. in the evening. This is the eighth year we 
are gathering as a community to pack food for starving families and 
children. 
 

The goal of this service project is to help build awareness around those 
who have a greater need than us, and also to give our entire community 
an opportunity to work together through assembling and packing food. 
 

Parishioners interested in participating in an evening packing shift need 
to sign up for the packing shift of their choice online. Please visit hnoj.org/
hnah to sign up for a packing shift.   
 

We are gathering donations to help offset the cost of the food we will 
pack and ship. We suggest that families signing up for a packing shift 
donate $50 to this event. Individuals are encouraged to donate $25.   
Nursery Availability:  We will have the Nursery open for the first two shifts 
of our food-packing event. If you have children under the age of five, we 
recommend signing up for either the 4 p.m. to 4:45 p.m. shift or the 5 p.m. 
to 5:45 p.m. shift. Please contact Theresa Reichert at 763-745-3483 or 
via email at treichert@hnoj.org and let her know that you need space 
reserved in the nursery for your younger child(ren). The younger children 
can play in a safe area while you and your older children experience the 
food-packing event together. 
 

Wednesday Fine Dining will be open in the Good Samaritan Center from 
5:15 p.m. to 6:45 p.m. Once again, we will serve the same rice that we 
are packing for our poorer brothers and sisters. Stop by Fine Dining to 
taste what we are sending to third world countries! 
 

We are also seeking adults (ages 20 and up) to serve at this event as 
Core Volunteers. Core Volunteers need to be at HNOJ from 3:30 p.m. to 
8 p.m. on Jan. 31. 
 

Responsibilities of a Core Volunteer include: 

• Provide packing volunteers an orientation to their jobs 

• Help to direct, encourage and cheer on volunteers 

• Provide oversight to one packing station (up to 10 volunteers) 

• Help to replenish supplies for your packing cell as they run low 
 

Globally, one in six people do not have sufficient food. Every day 18,000 
children die of starvation. Every box of food we pack at this event will 
feed 216 people; or a family of six for more than a month. 
Sign up today!  Together we can make a difference! 
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Super Seniors and Soul Sisters  
Upcoming Events 
 

The Senior Committee has planned the following 
events. Mark your calendars and plan to join us for 
some fun fellowship. Contact Karen Hayes at  

763-476-8921. 
 

Every Monday is Bible Study at 10 a.m. with Chris Kostelc  
 

Fat Tuesday, Feb. 13: Valentine Heart Day Luncheon,11:30 
a.m. Come celebrate an early Valentine day with loved ones, 
friends and neighbors.  We will enjoy a catered lunch for $10.  
Thomas Schwartz, a Heart Specialist from North Memorial, will 
be our speaker. We will meet at Betty Conway's Building, 
Plymouth Town Square, 5500 37th Ave., in Plymouth. Park 
across the street at Lifetime Fitness. Sign up at the reception 
desk at HNOJ by Feb. 7.   
 

Wednesday, March 7: Senior Station of The Cross at 1 p.m. 
with Fr. Evans. Light refreshments to follow. 
 

April, date to be determined: Tour Len Bush's Rose Garden, 
lunch to follow. Watch for more information. 

Seniors and Soul Sisters Lenten Project  

 

Calling all seniors and Soul Sisters – you are invited to 
help clean and polish the pews and hymnals during 
Lent. We will divide into three groups; wash, polish, 

and sit and do hymnals. 
 

We will meet on these Thursdays at HNOJ from 9 a.m. noon: 
 

 Feb. 22 
 March 1 
 March 8 
 March 15 
 March 22 

 

No registration, just come and join 
us! See you there! 
Barb Alstrom and Karen Hayes, project managers 

 

Can You Smell the Cinnamon Rolls?  
   

Stop by the Good Samaritan Center after Mass 
today to purchase cinnamon rolls for your 
breakfast.  Maybe buy an extra pack to share with 
a neighbor or friend.  
 

A Community Caring for Life’s (ACCL) annual 
Cinnamon Roll Breakfast and Sale benefits local 
pro-life causes. To learn more about this 
fundraiser and it’s history go to www.hnoj.org/accl
-annual-cinnamon-roll-sale or click on “serve.” 

Commitment Card Pledge Not Showing 
Up in Automatic Deduction? 
 

Did you indicate a change on your fall stewardship 
commitment card that is not reflected in your 
recent automatic deduction? 

 

Did you request to begin electronic giving on your fall 
stewardship commitment card but have not seen it 
begin? 
 

If you answered yes to either of these questions, first we 
apologize. We have realized that the commitment card 
was not clear on how to proceed in relation to automatic 
deductions.  We will remedy that going forward. 
While we have made many of these changes, we know 
that some may have been missed as there was no place 
on the card to request that we make the update for you.   
 

If you currently utilize electronic giving and notice that 
your pledge for 2018 has not been updated, please 
either: 
 

• login to hnoj.weshareonline.org and make the 
change or 

• call the parish office at 763-473-7901 to have us 
update your electronic giving 
 

If you would like to sign up for electronic giving, please 
contact us at 763-473-7901. We will be happy to help or 
answer any questions about the program.  You may also 
fill out an automatic deduction card available in the 
reception desk. You can also visit our website at 
www.hnoj.org and click on “Give” to learn more. 
 

Thank you to those who have called and inquired about 
their change. And thank you again for your generosity.   

 

Free Safety Check for Seniors 
 

No-cost Home Safety Check for Seniors is offered by 
the Household & Outside Maintenance for Elderly 
(HOME) Program of Senior Community Services. We 

will check your need for handrails, grab-bars, smoke 
detectors, lighting and other home safety components. Older 
adults aged 60+ residing in suburban Hennepin County and 
Minneapolis are eligible for this limited time offer. No sales. 
For more information contact 952-746-4046 or email 
home@seniorcommunity.org for more details.  

Parish News 

 

 

 Seniors News 

mailto:home@seniorcommunity.org
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 Scripture of the Week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Men’’’’'s Combined Choir 
 

Our music ministry formed a combined women’s 
choir last year and again this past fall that was 
received with great enthusiasm.   We would like to 

do the same with the men of the parish.  You do not need to 
be a member of a choir here at Holy Name, you only need to 
enjoy singing and be able to carry a tune.  
 

We will join the voices of our men of HNOJ to sing for the 
10:30 a.m. Mass on Feb. 11. We will have two rehearsals 
the week before and you only need to attend one of the two, 
either Tuesday, Feb. 6, or Wednesday, Feb. 7, at 7 p.m.   
 

If you are interested in singing please contact Judy 
Hodgson, jhodgson@hnoj.org 763-745-3490.  

 
Parish Calendar 

 

 
Join Us 

Cana Dinner 2018 

Married couples, remember the first 
time you fell in love with your 
spouse? Relive and celebrate that 

moment at HNOJ's Cana Dinner on Feb. 10.  

Married couples are invited to an evening of 
good fun, great food and an inspiring 
message about the beauty of married love. 
Find out more and register online at 
hnoj.org/cana.  

 

Ladies –Reenergize at LIFFT 
  

Ladies in Faithful Fellowship 
Together is a monthly gathering of 

women who share, support and pray with each 
other. Our time will begin in fellowship over wine and small 
appetizers and sweets, move into a sharing of faithful 
witness and/or small group sharing, and end in prayer. We 
meet on the fourth Tuesday of each month at 7:30 p.m. at 
HNOJ.  
 

We invite you to join us for the next meeting on Jan. 23.  No 
need to sign up, or dress up. Come as you are. 

 

 

Monday, Jan. 22  
10:00 a.m.  Senior Bible Study 

1:00 p.m.  Women's Wild Goose Group  
5:30 p.m.  Men's Community Bible Study - 

 Leader Meeting  
6:00 p.m.  Passion Play Adult Volunteers  

6:30 p.m.  Parents of Adult Children  
7:00 p.m.  HN Knitters  
7:00 p.m.  Lector Rehearsal  

7:00 p.m.  Men's Community Bible Study  
 

Tuesday, Jan. 23  
10:00 a.m. Women's Bible Study  

6:30 p.m.  RCIA  
7:00 p.m.  Praise Choir Practice.  
7:15 p.m.  Mens AA  

7:30 p.m.  LIFFT  
 

Wednesday, Jan. 24  

9:00 a.m.  School Mass  
9:15 a.m.  MOPS Leadership  

10:00 a.m.  Women's Wisdom 
1:00 p.m.  Cursillo Group - PS  
1:30 to 3:00 p.m.  Parents' Small Group  

4:15 p.m. to 4:45 p.m.  FF Open Gym  
4:45 to 6:00 p.m. Grades 1-5 Faith Formation  

5:15 p.m. to 6:45 p.m.  Fine Dining—Salisbury Steak 
5:45 p.m.  Middle School CREW (Gr. 6, 7, & 8)  

5:45 to 6:25 p.m. Parish Children's Choir Practice  
 (Gr. 2-6)  

6:15 to 7:30 p.m. Grades 1-5 Faith Formation  
7:00 p.m.  Adult Choir Practice  

7:30 p.m.  Contemporary Choir  
7:30 p.m.  Confirmation Prep  
 

Thursday, Jan. 25 
7:15 a.m.  Deacon Joe Bible Study  
7:15 a.m.  P. Serreyn Bible Study  
9:15 a.m.  MOMS Next  

10:00 a.m.  Book Club  
6:00 p.m. Handbell Choir Practice  

6:30 p.m.  Genesis Teen Leader Meeting  
7:00 p.m.  Young Moms Small Group  

7:00 p.m.  Bible Study - M.L.  
8:00 p.m.  Young Women's Small Group  
 

Friday, Jan. 26 
7:15 a.m.  Finance Council  
7:15 a.m.  Serra Club  

9:30 a.m.  Women's Bible Study - MOPS Moms  
 

Saturday, Jan. 27 
8:00 a.m.  Morning Mass - Individual  
 Reconciliation after Mass  
8:30 a.m.  Reconciliation Retreat  

10:45 a.m. AA  
5:00 p.m.  Liturgy  
 

Sunday, Jan. 28 
8:30 a.m. or 10:30 a.m. Sunday School 
8:30 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. Sunday Morning Liturgies 

9:00 to 10:15 a.m. Elementary Faith Formation (Gr. 1-5) 
5:30 p.m.  Liturgy  

7:00 p.m.  SH CREW  

Like the Corinthians we live in a world that, in its present 
form, is passing away. God destined us for a world that 
is eternal. How do we get there? We need to follow the 
ways of the Lord. Simon and Andrew as well as James 
and John recognized Jesus as the “Way” to follow. Even 
the Ninevites (the arch-enemies of the Israelites) 
recognized that they needed to follow the way of God. 
 

Let’s ask the Lord to help us follow His Way: Lord, we 
ask you to help us to listen and respond to You. Help us 
to drop whatever thoughts and behaviors that don’t help 
us and others to make our way to You and that eternal 
world for which You destined us. 

“Teach me your ways, O Lord.”   
(Ps 25: 4) 
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Prayer Service for Life 
 

The annual Archdiocesan commemoration of the 
passage of Roe v. Wade on Jan. 22 will include a 
prayer service at the Cathedral of St. Paul at 10:30 

a.m., followed by a march to the state capitol, where the 
MCCL rally will be held. Join thousands of other pro-life 
supporters in showing your dedication to the sanctity of all 
life from conception to natural death. 
 

The KC council from St. Boni has chartered a bus to 
transport attendees to St. Paul. It will stop at Lund's in 
Wayzata at 9:15 a.m. to take us to the Cathedral and then 
will drive back to Wayzata from the capitol after the rally. 
No parking worries, so everyone can come! No charge for 
the bus. 
 

For further information, you may contact Karen Karn at 
kekarn@comcast.net or 763-551-0968. 

 In Our Community 

Women’s Discernment Retreat with  
Bishop Cozzens 
 

Saturday, Feb. 17, 8 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. 
Maternity of Mary Catholic Church, St. Paul 

 

Join us to gain a deeper understanding of 
consecrated life! Bishop Andrew Cozzens will celebrate 
Mass and speak on consecrated life. The retreat is for 
single Catholic women, ages 16 to 35. The retreat day will 
include consecrated women sharing their vocation stories, 
along with many opportunities for discerning women to 
chat and ask questions.  
 

Discover the steps of discernment, learn more about 
yourself, and listen to God speak to your heart. Retreat fee 
is $20. Scholarships are available, if needed. Register 
online by Feb. 9, at www.10000vocations.org. 

HNOJ Hosting January Tapestry Interfaith 
Women's Group  
 

Tapestry Interfaith Women's Group has been meeting 
monthly in the Plymouth area for about two years to 
foster friendship and understanding between women of 

different faith traditions. The meetings usually consist of a 
presentation about the faith of the host faith community, a 
service project and social time. We have learned about many 
other churches but now, on Jan. 30, at 7 p.m., the group will 
come to HNOJ to experience our hospitality and learn a bit 
about Catholicism!  
 

The KC Auxiliary is hosting the group and will be serving 
refreshments. All women of the parish are welcome to attend 
and share your hospitality with our guests. The service project is 
a collection of personal care items and cleaning products for the 
residents of Home Free Shelter for victims of domestic violence. 
You can learn more details on the Tapestry Interfaith Women's 
Facebook page or contact Karen Karn at kekarn@comcast.net 
or 763-551-0968.  
 

Please RSVP to LeAnne Hobbs at leannehobbs@msn.com by 
Monday, Jan 23, if you plan to attend. 

West Suburban Grief Coalition  
  

The road to healing is full of challenges for those 
grieving the loss of a loved one. If you or someone 
you know is traveling this road, the West Suburban 

Grief Coalition is there to offer support.   Through February, the 
meetings will be from 4:30 to 6 p.m. at Oak Knoll Lutheran 
Church, located at 600 County Rd 73, Minnetonka. More 
information can be found at westsuburbangriefmn.org. 
 

Upcoming meetings and topic: 
    

Jan. 25: “Being Grief Stuck,” Dale Swan 

Feb. 1: “Journey Following Husband’s Death,”  
  Mary Canakes 

 

 

 

Genesis Retreat for 6th-8th 
Graders! 
 

Genesis is a two-day retreat for 
6th,7th and 8th grade teens put 
on by dedicated, well-trained, 

high school teens. This year's Genesis 
retreat will be held at Holy Name of 
Jesus Feb. 23-24, 2018. This is the 
fourth year of having this retreat 
opportunity at Holy Name of Jesus. The 
goal of this retreat is to empower middle 
school teens to live as disciples of Jesus 
Christ today. How? No gimmicks, real 
faith sharing, fun talks, great small 
groups, authentic relationships, and an 
entire weekend for and with other middle 
school teens. 

 

Why This Retreat?  
Genesis provides another retreat  
 

experience for our youth to come to 
more fully enter into a relationship with 
the Lord and each other. The longer we, 
as a parish, have with each junior high 
teen, the more we can know each one of 
them individually. By having the retreat 
here in our community, it offers our 
junior high teens the opportunity to form 
lasting and transformative relationships 
with adults and high school teens from 
our community. Luke 18 this past fall 
prepared many of our youth in grades 7-
12 to receive God’s Love more fully in 
their lives. Retreats are an extremely 
powerful time in our relationship with the 
Lord. We desire to offer a retreat 
experience that includes our 6th graders 
as they approach their Junior High and 
High School years. 
 
Why "Genesis"? 
The word, “Genesis”, means beginning. 

It is the first book of the Bible where we 
see God create us in His image and 
likeness out of Love. We see God’s 
desire for us to enter into a relationship 
of love with Him. This retreat helps us 
refocus on renewing our relationship 
with the Lord. Genesis is a way to return 
to the beginning of our faith life and 
focus on how the Lord is working in our 
lives. Throughout the weekend, youth 
will have an experience of this loving 
relationship with God. 
 

Cost:  On or before Feb. 7: $65; after 
Feb. 7: $80. More information and 
registration available at hnoj.org/genesis 
and in the parish office.  (Scholarships 
are available--ask Ashley for details) 

 

 Faith Formation 

 

mailto:kekearn@comcast.net
mailto:leannehobbs@msn.com
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Parish Staff Email Addresses 
 Contact Us 

Parish Staff 
Pastor 
 Fr. Steve Ulrick .............................................. 763-745-3493 
Associate Pastor (Pastoral Care) 
 Fr. Bryce Evans ............................................. 763-745-3491 
Deacon  
 Rev. Mr. Dennis Hanson ............................... 763-233-0242 
Parish Administrator 
 Carol Bishop .................................................. 763-745-3480 
Director of Liturgy 
 Nate Reinhardt .............................................. 763-746-8194 
Director of Music 
 Judy Hodgson ................................................ 763-745-3490  
Coordinator of Children’s Faith Formation (3 Yrs.-Gr. 5) 
 Theresa Reichert ........................................... 763-745-3483 
Middle School Youth Minister (Gr. 6-8) 
 Ashley Cermak .............................................. 763-233-0251 
Senior High Youth Minister (Gr. 9-12) 
 Kory LaCroix  ................................................. 763-746-8190 
Coordinator of Adult Faith Formation 
 Chris Kostelc ................................................. 763-745-3489  
Room Scheduling 
 Barbara Seliski .............................................. 763-745-3486 
Bulletin/Website 
 Michelle Hudlow ............................................ 763-233-0250 
Cemetery/Sexton 
 Steve Ricker .................................................. 952-475-0228 
       

As a parish community we hold each other in prayer and  

commit to praying for those in need. Call to share your prayer 

requests confidentially or to join the Prayer Line.  

To have a Mass offered for the intention of a living or          

deceased loved one, please contact Michele Schatz in the  

parish office at 763-473-7901. 
 

……………………

School Staff 
Principal  

   Martha Laurent………………………….…. ...................... 763-473-3675 

Administrative Assistant  

   Carla Durand……………….……… ................... 763-473-3675 vm150 
 

Email Addresses 
Initial of first name followed by last name and @hnoj.org   
(example dhanson@hnoj.org) 
Exceptions:  Fr. Steve Ulrick: frsteve.ulrick@hnoj.org  
        Fr. Bryce Evans: frbryce.evans@hnoj.org 

For a complete staff listing with emails, position and phone 

numbers, go to http://www.hnoj.org/staff. 


